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November 29, 2017 
 
Port of Los Angeles 
Board of Harbor Commissioners 
Port of Los Angeles Administration Building 
425 S. Palos Verdes Street 
San Pedro, CA 90731 
 

Councilman Joe Buscaino 
Los Angeles City Council 
200 N. Spring Street, Room 410 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Mayor Eric Garcetti 
200 N. Spring Street, Room 303 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
 Re:  Request for increase in Public Access Electric Vehicle Stations 
 
Dear Representatives: 
 
At the November 20, 2017 meeting of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council, the board 
passed the following motion: 
 
Whereas, there is a need for more Electric Vehicle Supply Equipment (EVSE) to provide power for 
Electric Vehicles in and around the Port of Los Angeles; and  
 
Whereas, the Port of LA is working with San Pedro officials to build a destination resort and 
marketplace along the waterfront, and the Port of LA is uniquely positioned with current and 
developing parking areas, as well as the resources to install EVSEs; and 
 
Whereas, the Port of LA, as a major source of air pollution, has an obligation to reduce pollution from 
vehicle and visitor traffic. 
 
Therefore be it Resolved, that the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council calls on Mayor Garcetti, 
Councilman Buscaino and the Port of LA Harbor Commission to immediately install public access 
EVSEs throughout its parking lots and other facilities. 
 
Be it Further Resolved, that the Port of LA shall make public by January 1, 2018, the plans for 
installation of EVSEs on its properties in San Pedro and Wilmington. 
 
We look forward to your response to our motion. 
 

 
Anna Erneholm 
Chair of the Environment and Sustainability Committee 
Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council 

Doug Epperhart 

President 
 

Dean Pentcheff 

Vice President 
 

Shannon Ross 

Secretary 
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Treasurer 
 

 


